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PUBLIC UTILITIES AND PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE

Thursday - September 18, 2014, 6:30 PM

Committee Room – 2nd Floor – City Hall

AGENDA

Approval of the Minutes of July 22, 2014

• 196450: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works contact the appropriate utility 
to ascertain why the double pole at 42 Columbus Avenue hasn't been removed during the 
past 3 years.

• 196608: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works notify the appropriate utility 
regarding the double pole on Perkins Street.

• 196770: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works contact the appropriate utility 
company regarding the removal of double poles on Perkins Street, Glen Street, Cutter 
Street, Kennison Avenue and Garfield Street.

• 196970: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works contact the appropriate utility 
companies to remove the double pole at the corner of Willow and Kidder Avenues.

• 197228: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works inspect the double poles at 13 
and 23 Dane Avenue regarding an oil-like odor and have said poles removed and 
replaced if necessary.

• 197277: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works notify the appropriate utility 
companies to remove the double pole on Cambria Street.

• 197465: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works notify the appropriate utility 
company to realign the utility pole in front of 47 Oliver Street.

• 197472: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works contact NStar about removing 
the double pole at 72 Curtis Street. (2nd request.)
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• 197502: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works direct the appropriate utility 
company to remove the leaning double pole at 33 Columbus Avenue immediately.

• 197504: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works direct the appropriate utility 
company to remove the double pole at 7 Belmont Place.

• 197662: Discuss That the Commissioner of Public Works and the Chief Fire Engineer 
order the appropriate utility companies to remove the double pole at 33 Columbus 
Avenue as it is creating a public safety issue.


